
 

 

     May Day Poster Competition 

    May Day at the Castle, Monday, 6th May, 2019 

Dear Staff and Pupils, 

Each year Whitstable and Herne Bay Lions Club organises a poster competition 

for the May Day celebrations in Whitstable and the support we have received 

from local schools has always meant a great deal to us. In fact, the children’s 

designs for the posters and front cover of the programme have become part of 

the tradition. We do hope you will be able to participate in this year’s 

competition. 

As in previous years there will be several prizes of gift tokens or art materials 

for the children;  

 To the value of £10 for the winning entry from each participating school 

 

 £20 to the overall winner, and their design on the front cover of the May 

Day programme and on the posters advertising the event 

 

 Awards to the value of £15 for each of the two runners-up 

If the children are able to attend, their prizes will be presented to them at 

Whitstable Castle on May Day, Monday, 6th May. 
 

Every entry will be laminated and displayed in the Castle Grounds. 

 1,500 programmes were printed last year. 

An information pack has been left at Reception, which should contain all the 

information you may need. It would help if all the entries could be collected in 

five weeks’ time by Wednesday, April 3rd. This would allow more time for the 

posters to be on display around the town and on our website. 

If you are interested, or would like any further details, I would be delighted to 

hear from you: alwyn.geoff@dsl.pipex.com, or 01227 792032. Please don’t 

hesitate to contact me if there is any way I can help,  

                                                                                                                                     

Kind regards                                                                                                               

Alwyn Lindley                                                                                        

Whitstable and Herne Bay Lions Club                                                                     

01227 792032                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            


